

Ref: IM19/21665 MAPS19/6448 A3172945

Mr Zawa Shah Secretary Shia National Network of Australia Inc

S zawar@hotmail.com

Dear Mr Shah Lawa

Thank you for your email to the NSW Premier and myself providing feedback on my Ministerial portfolio.

It was an absolute pleasure to meet you and members of your network.

It is always heartening to receive such kind words, especially about our police officers, and I would also like to thank you for the book which you presented to me.

I have taken this opportunity to forward your letter of appreciation to the NSW Police Force for their information.

This Government and the NSW Police Force are committed to the safety and protection for all members of the NSW community.

Thank you for taking the time to visit my office.

Yours sincerely

The Hon. David Elliott MP

Minister for Police and Emergency Services

November 2019